
 

 

 

Achievements of the College of Islamic Studies for 

January 2025 

 

- Meeting of the Dean of the College, Dr. Abdul Razzaq Al-Bakri, 

with the members of the College Council on Saturday, January 4, 

2025, at 10:00 PM Mecca time . 

 

Reason for the meeting : 

Discussion of administrative matters related to the college, 

preparation for the second part of the academic semester, and college 

activities . 

 

- Tests were delivered by the heads of departments to the 

administrative affairs officer of the College of Islamic Studies and 

uploaded to a specific file on the drive and submitted to the control 

office . 

 

- A letter was sent to Dr. Osama regarding the exemplary doctors in 

the college for all departments . 

- Dr. Itimad Ajeeb was appointed in the Department of Sunnah and 

its Sciences . 

 

 


